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Bovoni Landfill Accepting Trash Only From Government Haulers 
 

U.S. VIRGIN ISLANDS — The Virgin Islands Waste Management Authority advises the public that the 
Bovoni Landfill on St. Thomas currently is only accepting trash from government haulers.  
 
This adjustment is being made due to the wet conditions at the landfill, which is open from 6 a.m. to noon on 
Sunday, September 18, 2022. 
 
The Mandahl Convenience Center on St. Thomas will be closed beginning Sunday, September 19, because of 
electrical issues until further notice. 
 
For more information, call 844-962-8784 to report any manhole backups, dislodged manholes, illegal dumping, 
sewage overflow or service interruption.  
 
For accurate and updated information regarding Tropical Storm Fiona, go to the Government of the Virgin 
Islands Joint Information Center at vi.gov/jic/. 
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